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1. RECRUITMENT: An introductory letter has been approved to send out to current business owners to both 

solicit their help and to inform them of the EDC and its goals. The committee will be working with Ashley 
to identify the relevant businesses. 

 
2. CROSSWALK AND SIGNAL BOX ART:  The initial ideas for crosswalk designs were agreed upon and we are 

waiting on preliminary designs from Focus (graphic designers). Once received we will review and either 
request additional changes or submit them to the commission for final approval. 

 

3. FARM TO TABLE EVENT: Still in a discussion concerning how to move forward with this event. This event 
would feature local farms with their products and possibly bring in local restaurants featuring those farm 
products. We will also be looking into how we could bring in the high school clubs or other organizations 
as part of the event. 

 

4. STAGGERED TERM RESET: The bylaws passed by the commission called for staggered terms. With 
resignations and the COVID shutdown, we need to reset the terms for positions. We will be reviewing that 
at the April meeting. 

 

Richard Grinnell 

Vice Chairperson, Economic Development Committee 


